
 

  
  

  
  

 

 

 

Wheel Tethers – Technical Regulation 10.4.2 
  

 

 

Please note that the 2017 F4 US Technical Regulations (10.4.2) have an updated 

specification on the required wheel tethers.  Please check with Onroak to 

determine if your car(s) have the new specification wheel tethers installed.  Cars 

not in compliance are required to be updated.  This will be checked at 

Homestead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For rules inquiries please contact Mike Wright – Technical Delegate F4 US Championship - by e-mail at: 

mwright@sccapro.com 
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